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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: April 11, 2024  
 
PREPARED BY: Erika Castellano, Assistant to the City Council 
 
REQUEST: ACCEPTANCE OF A RESIGNATION FROM THE MARKETING 

COMMITTEE AND PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1. With regret, accept the resignation of Jan Hulahan from the Marketing Committee. 
2. With regret, accept the resignation of Gerald Dawson from the Parks & Recreation 

Committee. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

On December 10, 2020, Jan Hulahan was appointed to the Marketing Committee as a 
representative of a large hotel (JW Marriott) for a term ending June 30, 2024. On March 20, Ms. 
Hulahan informed the City she would be transferring to a different location, resulting in a vacated 
seat as of April 2, 2024. 
 
On June 24, 2021, Gerald Dawson was reappointed to the Parks & Recreation Committee for a 
term ending June 30, 2025. On March 22, 2024, Mr. Dawson informed the City he would be 
resigning effective April 2, 2024, resulting in a vacant seat. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s office.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 


